City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Special Use Permit

LOCATION: 1715 and 1717 Maury Street
APPLICANT: Daniel Scherotter
COUNCIL DISTRICT: 8

PROPOSAL: To authorize the special use of the properties
known as 1715 and 1717 Maury Street for the purpose of
authorizing a two-family attached dwelling structure on lots
having less than 4,400 square feet nor a width less

than 36 feet.

For questions, please contact Matthew Ebinger
at 646-6308 or Matthew. Ebinger@richmondgov.com




